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To Whom It May Concern, 

It is my pleasure to recommend Gwendolyn Heaton for the Master’s of 
Environmental Studies program at The Evergreen State College.

 I am a Lead Interpreter at the Puget Sound Estuarium in Olympia, WA. I have 
been facilitating environmental education programs at the Puget Sound Estuarium since
2022. Before that, I held similar positions with environmental education programs in 
Bolu, Turkey and Federal Way, WA.

I have supervised Gwendolyn over the past few months during our aquarium 
open hours on Saturdays and Sundays. During this time period, our facility is open to 
the public and volunteers are expected to give tours, assist with animal husbandry and 
prepare interactive exhibits that relate to our monthly themes. Gwendolyn has been an 
outgoing and engaged volunteer. They have excelled with public engagement and 
interactive exhibit creation and maintenance. They have demonstrated that they hold a 
breadth of knowledge in the fields of marine science and microbiology. 

 They also are competent with Pacific Northwest marine life husbandry and have 
graciously shared this knowledge with the public via interactive husbandry events such 
as animal feedings. We recently had an exhibit on phytoplankton and zooplankton and 
Gwendolyn did a great job assisting with the setup and interpretation of the exhibit. 
They have indicated that they also have taken relevant marine science courses as an 
undergraduate that have helped facilitate this seamless interpretation. At the Estuarium,
we have several exhibits that explore themes related to ocean chemistry such as  
Gwendolyn has also done a great job helping the public engage with these exhibits. 

I feel as though Gwendolyn is proficient at communicating scientific knowledge to
the public and their communication skills coupled with their academic knowledge will 
serve them well in Evergreen’s interdisciplinary MES program. Environmental issues 
require multifaceted solutions and Gwendolyn possesses the necessary hard and soft 
skills to make meaningful contributions to the field.

If you have any further questions about Gwendolyn’s performance at the Puget 
Sound Estuarium, feel free to email me at tia@pugetsoundestuarium.org or call me at 
(404) 825-8981.

Best Regards,

Tia Neas-Gass
Lead Interpreter at the Puget Sound Estuarium

mailto:tia@pugetsoundestuarium.org



